
GPS CENTENARY ROWING CHAMPIONSHIPS       ​Saturday 10 March, 2018           ​WET WEATHER TRAFFIC PLAN 

 
CAR PARKING OFF SITE - WYARALONG DAM PRECINCT CLOSED 

Due to significant recent rainfall, ​most car parks within the Wyaralong Dam precinct have been CLOSED​. SEQ Water, Rowing Queensland and the GPS Association of 
Queensland are working to minimise the impact for rowers and spectators attending the 2018 GPS Centenary Rowing Championships on Saturday.  

ONLY​ spectator buses, shuttle buses, member school boat and support group trailers, disabled permit holders, VIP pass holders & event officials will be able to access the 
Wyaralong Dam precinct. ​Rowing coaches​ must either arrive by school-provided buses or park their vehicles off site and utilise the shuttle bus service.  

All cars​ will be parked at the ​alternate car park​, at Queensland Moto Park, located 15km past the Wyaralong Dam entrance, towards Boonah, at a cost of $5 per vehicle 
(including event program and return shuttle bus ride). PLEASE NOTE: ​No pets​ permitted and this is a gravel/turf parking area; vehicles need to be capable on this terrain.  

Shuttle buses​ will pick-up from Queensland Moto Park from 5:30am onwards, travel to and drop off at the spectators headland within the Wyaralong Dam precinct. Return 
shuttle buses will run throughout the day until no longer required. ​Additional buses have been allocated to ensure minimal waiting times for this shuttle service. 

Plan to ​arrive at least 30 minutes earlier​ than normal. The 10am inbound shuttle bus from Qld Moto Park is the last available for viewing of the 1st VIII race at 10:30am. 


